
Message re Cricklefields / Ashton Playing fields
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Regret no good news re Cricklefields re-opening until at least 4th July.
Even then will depend upon relaxation on allowed numbers (paying customers) in order to
fund Vision staff on site.
However, very limited track availability now offered at Ashton Playing Fields.
As the kindergarten on site has been allowed to re-open there is staff on site there during the
day.
Public use is just between 12.00 & 15.00. Then WG & EL have exclusive use from 15.00 to
17.00.
Maximum of 12 athletes in two groups of 6 only which must be supervised by a qualified
coach.
No pre-booking, just turn up. But if max quota is reached, tough luck !

Andy Catton
General Secretary
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